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Statement by the spokesperson of  

High Representative Catherine Ashton  

on the Saudi female drivers' protest   

 
The spokesperson of Catherine Ashton, High Representative of the Union for Foreign Affairs and 

Security Policy and Vice President of the Commission, issued the following statement today: 

 

"The EU supports people who stand up for their right to equal treatment, wherever they are. 

The Saudi women who are taking to the road are exercising their right to demand that equality.  

They are courageous and have the High Representative's support."  
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